Dear Mr, President,

Your letter of September 5 prompted me to ask
for informaetion regarding the question you raised.
As was reported to me by the competent authorities,
Daniloff, the Moscow correspondent of the U.S.News
and World Report magazine had for a long time been
engaged in impermissible activities damaging to the
state interests of the USSR. Now an investigation
is being conducted by the results of which we shall
be able to make a conclusive judgement sbout this
entire case,

I think that we both should not permit the use
of questions of such kind %o the detriment of the
Soviet-American relations whose improvement and
development are extremely important.

Sincerely,
M,GORBACHEV

September 6, 1986

The Honorasble

Rongld REAGAN
President of the United States of Ameriecs
The White House,

Washington, D.C.
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